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Welcome to the Upgraded and Enhanced AIPSO.com 

Effective October 1, 2016, AIPSO is introducing a number of significant design 

changes and enhancements to its website ─ AIPSO.com.  Visitors to AIPSO.com should be 

aware of the following changes. 

 The look and feel of AIPSO.com will be different.  However, the navigation of 

AIPSO.com will remain the same.  Any bookmarks that have been saved will 

continue to work. 

 The link to Log into AIPSO.com has been moved to the upper right corner of 

the website. 

 Some security enhancements have been made.   

o AIPSO.com now has a password reset function instead of password 

retrieval.   

o A password policy has been implemented where you cannot reuse 

your last five passwords. 

 All e-mail alerts have been carried forward.  If you are signed up to receive 

email alerts, you will continue to receive them. 

 New e-mail alert categories have been introduced for AIPSO publications and 

our monthly application volume exhibits1
.    

 AIPSO has introduced biographies of the members of AIPSO’s Senior 

Management Team.  You’ll find them by clicking on the About Senior 

Management button on the About AIPSO page. 

We hope you find that the changes and enhancements we’ve made make your visit 

to AIPSO.com more productive and informative.  Send us an e-mail at info@aipso.com and 

let us know what you think of the changes to AIPSO.com.   

                                                      
1 AIPSO.com users who signed up for VOL-CW e-mail alerts have been automatically carried over to the new Monthly 
App Exhibit e-mail alerts. 
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